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Minutes of Intercollegiate Athletics Committee (IAC) Meeting  
10:30-11:30 AM, Thursday, 09/21/23  

2nd Floor Conference Room, Hawkins Center, Farrior Hall 
 

 

Attending:  
Victoria Pagán-Wolpert (Co-Chair) 
Allen Wysocki (Co-Chair) 
Jeff Guin 
Harrison Hove 
Chris Janelle 

Ashley Klingenberg 
Hope Lerman 
Jamie McCloskey  
Mark Rush 
Lauren Solberg 

 

 
The meeting was called to order at 10:35 AM by Co-Chair, Victoria Pagán-Wolpert. 
 
Attendees introduced themselves. 
 
Chris Janelle delivered FAR Report. 

• UF participated in the NCAA Student Athlete Health and Wellness survey; the data collected 
from across NCAA schools will be presented in a forthcoming NCAA report.  

• The last time student athletes completed a survey on the tutoring services was a couple of 
years ago. It may be time to survey student athletes again about tutoring.  

• The survey on post-graduate outcomes of student athlete alumni commenced on August 15, 
and remains open for further sampling. Preliminary data show higher rates of participation 
from alumni over 40 years old. Further data and analysis are forthcoming.  

 
Chris Janelle, Jamie McCloskey, Jeff Guin, and Ashley Klingenberg explained various aspects of the 
transfer portal and fielded questions from the committee. The committee is interested in the impact 
of the transfer portal on the student athlete's academic experience. 
 
New Initiatives: The committee will work on revising and updating the website. Using metadata, the 
committee will be able to make informed decisions about what activities should be continued, 
revised, or reconsidered.  
 
Jeff Guin is part of a workgroup that is looking at piloting a program where students enroll in a 
required course such as introduction to statistics and they will be given additional instruction and 
support instead of being required to take a remedial course. 
 
Ashley Klingenberg reported on the SAC and the student athlete initiative around mental health and 
well-being. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 11:30 AM 
 


